
GROW Rural South West Queensland is
inviting families from St George to billet
health students for one night.

Can you be a billet family?
Saturday, 12 October 2024

GROW Rural is a three-year program, which 
provides university medical, nursing, midwifery, 
dental and allied health students the annual 
opportunity to experience clinical practice 
and the unique lifestyle of remote and rural 
Queensland communities.
 
As part of the long weekend program, students
will spend time in St George and Roma 
participating in community activities, meeting 
and learning from local health professionals, as 
well as exploring what your region has to offer.

Health Workforce Queensland is a not for profit agency 
that delivers health workforce solutions to remote, rural, 
regional and Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander communities 
challenged by a supply shortage of health professionals. 

We are looking for families who are able to:
	 Accommodate two (or more, if possible) 

students for Saturday, 12 October 2024.

	 Collect your assigned billets in St George on 
Saturday afternoon. 

	 Transport and join the students, as our guests, 
for dinner (at a venue yet to be confirmed).  

	 Transport your billets back to your home. 

	 Provide your billets with breakfast and drop 
them back in St George Sunday morning to a 
location (TBC).  

Billet families will receive $50 per 
student to cover incidentals.

GROW Rural South West Queensland
is supported by 

Western Queensland PHN

Become a billet family and showcase 
your South West Queensland community!

Contact Health Workforce Queensland: hwqevents@healthworkforce.com.au
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